
 

 
 
 

June 11, 2024 
 
 

METROPOLITAN TRANSPORTATION PLANNING ORGANIZATION 
 

FOR THE GAINESVILLE URBANIZED AREA 
 

 

WORKSHOP/SUNSHINE MEETING 
NOTICE 

 
 
The Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization for the Gainesville Urbanized Area will hold a 
workshop/sunshine meeting among Mayor Harvey Ward, Commissioner Ken Cornell and Commissioner 
Bryan Eastman on June 18, 2024 at 10:30 a.m.  This workshop/sunshine meeting will be held in the 
City of Gainesville City Hall Commission Auditorium, 200 East University Avenue, Gainesville, 
Florida 32601.  Other Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization members may attend and 
participate. 
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